




Q: Does the IGX Orin Developer Kit Hardware Support cover the add-on NVIDIA 

dGPU if purchased or installed in the developer kit? 

A: The hardware support for the IGX Orin Developer Kit only applies to the kit itself 

and doesn't extend to any other NVIDIA dGPU products. If you encounter any 

issues, you should contact NVIDIA Enterprise Support for troubleshooting. In the 

event that the NVIDIA Enterprise Support team is unable to resolve the issue and 

determines that's caused by the additional NVIDIA dGPU, the customer will be 

directed to work with the original vendor of the dGPU to resolve or replace the item 

through the vendor's standard warranty process. 

Q: Does IGX Orin Developer Kit Hardware Support cover the additional add-on 

PCle cards? 

A: NVIDIA doesn't provide support for add-on PCle cards. In the event that the 

NVIDIA Enterprise Support team investigates an issue and determines that it's 

related to an additional add-on PCle card, you'll be asked to get a replacement 

for the card through your vendor's standard warranty process. 

Q: How does NVIDIA process an Advanced RMA? 

A: A support case must be created to initiate any request for an RMA. Only after an 

NVIDIA Support Engineer has confirmed the support entitlement and the need for 

RMA through troubleshooting will one be started. Once an RMA is processed, you'll 

receive a notification, and the progress can also be tracked in the NVIDIA Enterprise 

Support Portal. 

Q: Can support be renewed after the initial one-year support entitlement? 

A: Yes. IGX Orin Developer Kit Hardware Support can be renewed and extended after 

the initial one-year support entitlement. Renewing the support contract ensures the 

protection of your investment and continued access to advanced RMA and technical 

support. You must ensure that your contact details are correct for NVIDIA to notify 

you 90 days before the contract expiration date. If the support entitlement isn't 

renewed, you may no longer have access to hardware RMA, the Enterprise Support 

Portal, and customer support. 

To renew, just provide a purchase order (PO) to your NVIDIA Reseller or OEM Partner 

upon each renewal/upgrade contract request. At the end of a contract, you can 

upgrade by contacting the NVIDIA Renewal team at RenewalSales@nvidia.com. 

Renewal contracts are for a minimum of one year. It's recommended to renew 

contracts at least three to four weeks before expiration to ensure continuous 

access to support and updates. Contracts renewed after expiration will be 

backdated to the expiration date of the last service period. 

Ready to Get Started? 

To learn more about NVIDIA IGX Orin, visit: 
www.pny.com/igx
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"NVIDIA provides key support 

to enterprise customers at all 

levels for their NVIDIA solution 

to help ensure their success." 

https://www.pny.com/igx



